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Student of the 
Month 
Student: Olivia P. 
Class(es): Jazz 1. 
Ms. Olivia P. earns the Student of the 
Month Award for the month of 
November. This is Ms. Olivia’s 2nd year 
at The P.A.C.E. Studio. Ms. Olivia 
earns the student of month award as a 
result of her positive spirit and passion 
for dance. Ms. Olivia had a loose tooth 
fall out this past month in Jazz class 
and she did not allow herself to miss 
more than a minute of dance class! 
She jumped right back in. What a 
positive role model! 

Upcoming 
Holidays 
• Veteran’s Day: OPEN. 
• Thanksgiving (Nov. 22 -23): 

CLOSED. 

Birthdays 

November: 
Ryleigh J; Brooke O; Lexi P; Grace P; 
Isabel P; Madilyn P; Hannah Z. 

Happy Birthday! 

 

What’s the Swoop? 
 

Great Gulfcoast Arts Festival: 
Another year of performances at the Great Gulfcoast Arts Festival is in the 
books! Thank you to all P.A.C.E. Studio students and parents who 
dedicated their weekend to the arts. It was such a joy to see our dancers’ 
performances, and it was certainly a blast to indulge in all the festivities with 
our dance family. We are beyond grateful for a great weekend spent with a 
great group of people! 

Upcoming Christmas Performance: 
The P.A.C.E. Studio will be hosting an in-studio Christmas Performance 
December 8th. All classes, with the exception of specialty classes, will be 
performing a Christmas dance in-studio on Saturday, December 8th. All Pre-
K and K-2 classes will perform at 11:00 AM. All other classes (Level 1 and 
up) will perform at noon. Come join us for some hot cocoa and some 
Christmas-spirted dancing! 
 

Christmas Parade: 
The P.A.C.E. Studio company dancers along with Ms. Katherine’s Baton 
class will be performing in the Milton Christmas Parade on December 1st. 
The parade begins at 6:00 PM. Come out and enjoy the parade with us! 
 

Costume Payments: 
For all who would like their dancer(s) to participate in the spring recital, full 
costume payment is due by November 15th. The cost of each student’s 1st 
costume is $87.50. Students who take more than one class, will receive a 
10% discount on each additional costume purchased after the 1st costume. 
Costumes will not be ordered without full payment. Costumes orders placed 
after the November 15th due date run the risk of going out of stock and will 
be subject to a $10 late fee. 
 
For any account holders who wish for their dancer(s) to opt-out of 
participation in the spring recital, please notify our office at your earliest 
convenience so that we can make note and have our instructors plan 
choreography accordingly. 
 
If anyone has any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact 
our office by phone at (850)994-1875 or by email at pacestudio@live.com. 
We are happy to help! 

We wish everyone a Happy Thanksgiving! 

 


